LATEST UPDATE (15.3.20, 4.00 p.m.)

Dear partners,

The President of the Republic of Cyprus, H.E. Mr. Nicos Anastasiades, has declared today a national state of emergency.

Hotels and tourist accommodations in Cyprus have until 21st March 2020 to shut down their operations. This means that, any guests in Cyprus at this moment in time, have until 21st March 2020 to be repatriated. If scheduled flights for repatriation are not available, guests should immediately contact their Embassies/Consulates in Cyprus.

After the above date, all hotels and tourist accommodations shall remain closed until 30th April inclusive.

Should anything change in the meantime, you will be informed accordingly.

Kind Regards

Savvas Perdios Deputy Minister of Tourism